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27th January 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,

E Safety
Can you remember life before the Internet?  Probably not.  Your children will never know the world without the Internet or social media and it will, over time, become increasingly essential to 21st century life.  That said, none of us can dismiss the importance of our children’s online safety.
Whilst the underlying messages of online safety are sown throughout our curriculum all the time, this half term, during computing lessons, your child/ren have been looking at e safety in detail. To support this, we thought that it would be useful to provide you with the NSPCC booklets that focus on talking to your child about e safety, getting the family involved and seeing what you as parents can do to help keep your child stay safe on line.

Further advice can be found at Childnet.com.  This website is a whizz for parents to keep on top of social media, gaming and the latest apps.

In addition, please have a look at our e safety information on our school website and keep an eye out for e safety tips on newsletters.

On our forthcoming parents evenings there will be a drop in e safety information session rolling in the school hall.  Please pop in and see Mrs Johnson who is hosting the event.  Further guidance and information leaflets will be available to take away from this event.

Yours sincerely,

Michelle Ashfield

Headteacher
Saughall Road, Blacon, Chester CH1 5EZ.
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